
Public Hearing Proposed Tobacco-Free Ordinance 
 

Effective March 1st, 2016, Chatham County issued an administrative policy 
prohibiting smoking and the use of tobacco products in any Chatham County 
government buildings and vehicles, as well as county-owned grounds, including 
County parks and recreation areas. The Chatham County Board of 
Commissioners is considering adopting this policy as an ordinance. 
 
The Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on the proposed tobacco-
free ordinance at 6 p.m. on December 16th, 2019 in the Historic Courthouse, 
Pittsboro.  
 
____, 2019 
Lindsay K. Ray 
Clerk to the Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 


